
GROH Petition to Ministers

As part of our GROH campaign, we are asking members to sign a petition to be presented to the WA Government Ministers 
for Education and Housing.

The SSTUWA is calling on the state government to:

Commit to a full review of the mechanism for GROH Rent Fixing,
Direct DoE to suspend all GROH rent increases pending the outcome of this review and;
Guarantee GROH will not be privatised, reduced or removed.

Printed hard copy petitions (available here) can be scanned and emailed to editor@sstuwa.org.au or posted to SSTUWA, 
PO Box 6140 East Perth, WA, 6892. Completed petitions are required back with the union by 31 October.
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